
Mississippi Association of Supervisors 
793 N. President Street, Jackson, Mississippi 39202 

Office 601.353.2741 ~ Fax 601.353.2749 

www.mssupervisors.org  

MEMORANDUM 
To: Annual Convention Attendees 

From: Derrick Surrette, MAS Executive Director  
Yamaiky Gamez, Legislative Affairs/Member Services Coordinator 
 

Date: April 16, 2020 
Re: 2020 Annual Convention – NEW DATES/Hotel Reservations Information 

 
As announced last week, because of the continuing COVID-19 crisis, on April 8, 2020 the MAS Board of 
Directors voted to reschedule the 91st Annual Convention to August 10-13, 2020. This decision was not 
taken lightly and was made in the best interest of our membership.  

PLEASE READ THE FOLLOWING CAREFULLY!! 

Hotel Reservations: Each of the block hotels are handling existing reservations differently. If you have 
already made reservations for June dates, please see below for instructions on how to change/make 
new hotel reservations. Contact information for all hotels is listed on the County Registration Form. 

June block dates (old): June 14-19, 2020  August Block dates (new): August 9-14, 2020 

Block rates for all hotels will be effective May 1, 2020 at 9:00 a.m. 

Beau Rivage: All existing reservations for June dates have been cancelled by the hotel. You must 
contact the Beau Rivage to make a new reservation under the August block.  

South Beach Hotel: All existing reservations for June dates are on hold. You must contact South 
Beach to reschedule your reservation to the August dates or cancel. South Beach will not make 
any changes to your reservation until you contact the hotel, which means you will be responsible 
for the June dates unless you cancel.  

White House Hotel: Existing reservations booked at the White House have been moved to the 
August block. You should have received an updated confirmation email. If you would like to 
change or cancel your reservation, please contact the hotel.  

Margaritaville: Existing reservations booked before April 9 have been moved to the new August 
block. If you would like to change or cancel your reservation, please contact the hotel. 

Golden Nugget: Existing reservations booked at the Golden Nugget have been moved to the 
August block. If you would like to change or cancel your reservation, please contact the hotel.  

Doubletree Hilton: Existing Reservations made at the Doubletree Hilton have been moved to the 
August block. If you would like to change or cancel your reservation, please contact the hotel.  

IP Casino: Existing reservations made at the IP Casino prior to April 10 have been moved to the 
August block. If you would like to change or cancel your reservation, please contact the hotel.  

Hard Rock Hotel: The Hard Rock is currently closed and will not reopen until May 1. MAS staff 
have contacted the hotel to arrange a new block for August. Once arrangements have been 
finalized, MAS will notify counties on how to change/make new reservations for the August dates.  
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